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   How do YOU stand on this new attempt to increase the killing of the future leaders, 
and workers, who would have become the future citizens and tax payers of Maine?  
To add abortion as a right in Maine’s Constitution would send the message that our 
beautiful state is even more barbaric than what was seen in last year’s passage of LD 
1619.  There is absolutely no need for this LD 780
   Added to the above, this addition to our Constitution has a predetermined result to 
take away personal religious freedom for our health workers.  
   This is definitely NOT what the people want.  I urge you to vote NO, as you 
remember also that this is an Election year.  We voters have the power to say bye bye 
to you in November, and that we will do, if necessary, if we find that you do not hear 
us.
       I ask you, my Representative to really think before you vote on this one, and do 
not allow anyone to deceive you, especially those who stand to get even richer, i.e. 
Planned Parenthood, if this is passed.


